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The John C. Hutcheson Gallery presents
Joshua Dildine

Oct. 7-Nov. 1
AA reception and gallery talk by the artist will be held on

Oct. 7, 6 p.m., in the Hutcheson Gallery.
 

 Dildine visits Lipscomb as part of the Visiting Artist Program, which serves to educate and foster a greater understanding and 
appreciation of contemporary art through critical discourse.  This program highlights several artists throughout the academic year 
from all over the country and brings them to Nashville to interact on a very intimate level with students and the community. 
Lipscomb’s Visiting Artists Program is generously sponsored by the Cracker Barrel Foundation.

John C. Hutcheson GalleryJohn C. Hutcheson Gallery
Located in the James D. Hughes Center
Monday-Friday, 8 a.m.-5 p.m.

Free admission
615.966.5813

Source: http://www.lipscomb.edu/news/Event/Detail/4055


